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July 16, 2012
Ms. Betty McCauley, Docketing Division

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio

180 East Broad Street

Columbus, Ohio  43215-3794

Re:
United Telephone Company of Ohio d/b/a CenturyLink

Case No. 90-5041-TP-TRF
Dear Ms. McCauley:
Please find the attached Transmittal No. 22 which was filed with the Federal Communications Commission on June 28, 2012 by CenturyLink Operating Companies. This filing became effective July 13, 2012.  In this filing, CenturyLink Operating Companies Tariff F.C.C. No. 9 modified the Identification and Rating of VoIP-PSTN Traffic section to be in compliance with the FCC’s Second Order of Reconsideration in WC Docket No. 10-90, etc., FCC Release No. 12-47 (April 25, 2012) which temporarily modified the compensation of originating VoIP-PSTN Traffic on a prospective basis.

Tariff pages affected by the revisions in Transmittal No. 22 can be viewed on the FCC's website at http://fjallfoss.fcc.gov/prod/ccb/etfs/.  Once you have accessed this page, take the following steps to access this filing:

1)
Click on the gray box that says "Public Access".

2)
Click on the gray box that says "Browse Filed Tariff Documents".

3)
Click on the gray box that says "Browse Documents Filed by an ILEC".

4)
Click on CenturyLink Operating Companies

5)
Click on FCC 9
6)
Locate the Revised Tariff Pages for Transmittal No. 22 and click on the box with the heading "View PDF" (second column from the left).

You can print all associated tariff pages for Transmittal No. 22 from this file.  Adobe Acrobat Reader is required for viewing these tariff pages.

Should you have questions or require additional information regarding this filing, please contact Gary Baki at (614) 220-8629 or me at the phone number or the e-mail address listed below.

Sincerely,
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Gary L. Kepley

Director, Regulatory Operations

Attachments

c:
Gary Baki


Ann Prockish


Vicki Norris

2012-39V OH-United
	5454 West 110th Street

Overland Park, KS  66211
Tel:  913.345.7717
Fax:  913.345.6756
Gary.Kepley@CenturyLink.com























